
Winners Announced for PSHSA’s OHS for Young Workers 
#StudentChallenge 
 
TORONTO, ON – PSHSA is pleased to announce the winners of its first annual Young 
Worker #StudentChallenge. The contest invited post-secondary students across Ontario 
to conceptualize innovative and creative solutions, resources or services for increasing 
occupational health and safety awareness and reducing workplace injuries and illnesses 
among young workers. Finalists were asked to present their concepts to a panel of 
industry professionals, key stakeholders and subject matter experts earlier this month. 
 
1st Place:  Thibieya Arudpiragasam, York University 
  Health & Safety Engagement Mobile Application 
  4-month internship opportunity at PSHSA 

 
2nd Place:  Janakiraman Muthaiah, Confederation College 
  Promoting Health & Safety with Snapchat 
  $750 scholarship 

 
3rd Place:  Roberto Lopez, York University 
  Injury Prevention through Proximity Detection 
  $500 scholarship 

 
4th Place:  Brooke Lalonde, York University 
  S.A.F.E.T.Y. Training Mobile Application & Compliance Process 
  $250 scholarship 

 
Congratulations to the winners and thank you to all our applicants for contributing your 
inspiring ideas for improving health and safety in our province. Because of you, PSHSA’s 
inaugural #StudentChallenge was a great success. Please stay tuned to our website for 
additional details regarding next year’s #StudentChallenge and other young worker 
initiatives.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Amanda Allan, Lead, Market Research & Development 
Email: aallan@pshsa.ca | Phone: 416-250-2135 
 

mailto:aallan@pshsa.ca

